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Dear Sir or Madam:
 
My name is Derek Phelps.   I am Director of Market & Project Development at FuelCell Energy, Inc.  
Per your Notice, persons wishing to participate at any of the Energy Master Plan Stakeholder
Meetings are encouraged to register beforehand.   I have registered for the first such meeting, titled
Clean and Renewable Power, scheduled for Friday, September 7, 2018.
 
Your Notice further directs that a summary of intended remarks be provided at least two days
before the subject meeting.   To that end, please be advised that my remarks that I will make on
behalf of FuelCell Energy, Inc. may be summarized as follows:
 

·         A brief introduction into fuel cells, including an explanation as to why fuel cells should
appropriately be categorized as a clean energy resource in New Jersey, as they are
elsewhere in the nation

·         A high level explanation of how fuel cells contribute to a cleaner environment, reduce
greenhouse gas emissions, and significantly improve the resiliency and reliability of the
power grid

·         How fuel cell projects generate much needed public revenue and spur economic growth,
especially in urban communities

 
My oral remarks will be brief, as we intend to file more detailed and lengthy comments prior to the
October 12 deadline.  Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this important workshop.  
 
Derek Phelps
 
 
Derek Phelps | Director - Market and Project Development
Cell: 860.982.6512 | DPhelps@fce.com

FuelCell Energy | 3 Great Pasture Rd. | Danbury, CT 06810
www.fuelcellenergy.com |   

This transmittal and any attached files may contain proprietary or confidential information belonging to FuelCell Energy, Inc. If you are not
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this transmittal in error. Any review, disclosure, use, dissemination,
distribution or copying of this information is strictly prohibited. If you suspect that you have received this communication in error, please
notify us immediately by telephone at 1-(203) 825-6000, or e-mail at jryan@fce.com and immediately delete this message and all its
attachments.  Thank you.
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